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Well Happy Chinese New Year!!! We’ve been having fun 
although we’ve been recovering from the ice storm 
that blew through a few weeks ago. I’ve been schedul-
ing for high school already and I also just started play-

ing the Djembe (a drum kinda like a 
bongo) for my small-group meetings.  
 Stephen has been working very hard 
in his Royal Rangers class!  He also is do-
ing a lot of singing!  He got to sing a 
solo in the 3rd grade class play at 
school!  He did good! 
Hope is growing more each day!  She 
really enjoys it when we will read a 
book to her.  She is also enjoying going 
to her International adoption playgroup 
times!  We have discovered that she 
really doesn’t like to sled!   
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How do you reach a group of people who are in 
an area that is difficult to reach?  How would you 
reach students of a language group that is spread 
over a large geographical area? 

With courses in over 120 languages, Global 
University is used to working with people of many 
languages and nations.  However, two special 
situations required special plans.  These plans 
call for Global University to start Online Bible 
Schools.  Online Bible Schools 
provide a selection of courses 
on the Internet designed to 
prepare people for ministry in 
their country or region. 
Vietnam 
The Vietnamese church is strong!  They love the 
Lord and serve Him with everything they have.  
However, persecution of Christians has left 
believers with an incomplete knowledge of the 
Bible.  The Vietnamese church has requested an 
Online Bible School to provide training in the 
Bible and ministry.  Internet Parlors abound in 

Vietnam—providing the means 
for people to be saved and 
believers to attend their Bible 
School! 
Arabic Online Bible School 
Training believers in the Arabic world provides 
different opportunities—and risks. In some 
countries, Arab Christians can worship and learn 
freely, while in others, such activities are illegal, 
and might even be punishable by death.  We now 
have the opportunity to produce print, video, 
audio and interactive courses in one of the open 
countries!  The Arabic Online Bible School will 
use the Internet to reach students in the other 
Arab-speaking countries!  We will also be working 
with Arabic Internet Radio to provide these 
courses online for use in discipling new believers!  

Please be praying for these Bible Schools as the 
plans and courses are completed.  Please also 
be praying for lost people to be saved and 
believers discipled as these Bible Schools are 
completed.   
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New Languages for GlobalReach.org! 

We recently added The Great Questions of Life Evangelistic 
Course in Amharic to GlobalReach.org for a total of five languages 
online!  In addition, we have courses coming in four other 
languages:  Russian, Georgian, Italian and Bangla.  Courses in 
these languages represent souls saved and discipled.   

We will also be ordering equipment to help rapidly scan in over 60 
other languages that Global University evangelism and discipleship 
materials are in!  Please pray with us and Global University for 
God’s funding and anointing for online evangelism and discipleship. 

If you would like to help Global 
University with starting Online 
Bible Schools, please send 
your offering to AGWM, 1445 
Boonville, Springfield, MO 
65802.  Please note your gift 
with Project # 11023 for the 
Online Bible Schools or with 
Project # 11024 for  the 
Globalreach.org Languages 
Project. 


